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17th July 2025 
 
Dear Parents/Carers and Students, 
 

              GCSE Results Day – Thursday 21st August 2025 

 
We look forward to welcoming students back to the Academies on Thursday 21st August as they collect their 
GCSE results. Students should enter the school site through the gates nearest the A Block Canteen and 
make their way directly to Block A Canteen. 
 
To enable us to provide relevant support, guidance and enrolment for students, they will be able to pick up 
their results from the Block A Canteen in one of the following timeslots, depending on their surname: 
 

Timeslot Students 

8.30 – 8.50 Surnames between: A – B 

8.50 – 9.10 Surnames between: C – E 

9.10 – 9.30 Surnames between: F – J 

9.30 – 9.50 Surnames between: K – N 

9.50 – 10.10 Surnames between: O - R 

10.10 – 10.30 Surnames between: S – Z 
  
All students will be asked on results day to confirm their intended destination, whether that be the United 
Sixth Form here at Avonbourne, or another institution they choose to continue their education at. 
 
Members of the Senior Leadership, the Year 11 Team and the Careers Team will be in school on Thursday 
21st August to assist students who need any advice, including post results services such as clerical re-checks, 
reviews of marking and reviews of moderation. 
 
Should students be unable to collect results themselves, a parent/carer may collect them on their behalf 
from Visitor Reception between 11am and 1pm.  Should this be the case, students must email the Year 11 
team: classof2027@avonbourneacademy.org.uk and exams@avonbourneacademy.org.uk to confirm who 
the parent/carer is that they authorise to collect their results, allowing the necessary arrangements to be 
made with the Exam’s office. Any results not collected by 1pm will be posted home that afternoon.  
 

Yours sincerely, 
 

 

 
Sam Lanahan 
Assistant Principal 
Y11 Raising Standards Lead 
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